
 

Public Notice 
Workforce Investment Board of Tulare County 
Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act 
PY 2025-2028 Local Plan 
 
March 5, 2025 
 
The Workforce Investment Board of Tulare County (WIB) invites public comments on 
the WIB’s Program Year (PY) 2025-2028 Workforce Innovation & Opportunity Act 
(WIOA) Local Plan. 
 
We encourage members of the public, including representatives from business and 
labor organizations, to review the draft plan and submit feedback during the 30-day 
public comment period, which runs from March 5, 2025, to April 4, 2025. 
 
The draft local plan and additional information are available at www.tularewib.org or in 
person at the Workforce Investment Board of Tulare County, 309 West Main St., Ste. 
120, Visalia, CA 93291. 
 
To submit comments, please visit www.tularewib.org, click “Share your Insights,” and 
follow the instructions in the Local Plan section.  
 
All comments must be received by 5:00 PM on April 4, 2025, to be considered. 
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